Christmas Carol Evening

Dear Parents,

The date for our annual Christmas Carol Evening this year is **Wednesday 18th December**, starting at 6:30pm. This event will see performances from both our Junior and Senior Choirs and will also be a nice festive occasion with refreshments available after the singing.

Your child is amongst those performing in this event and is expected to be at school that evening wearing **smart school uniform at 6:00pm**. They should come straight to the music room at that time. Children are also welcome to add a Christmas sparkle to their uniform with tinsel or other decoration.

The performance is expected to last no more than 40 minutes followed by a chance to share in the Christmas spirit, with seasonal refreshments provided by the PTA.

Please let me know if your child is **unable** to attend this event.

Should you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me by email charles.mclean@cwbs.edu.hk. You can also stay up to date with all happenings in the music department through our blog: cwbsmusic.blogspot.hk.

Best regards,

Charlie McLean

Music Teacher